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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 27 – 20
th

 April, 2018 

 

Thank you to all who were able to attend our Parents Evening this week.  It was very well attended and gave the 

opportunity to discuss your children’s progress and also how we might work together to help them to do even better! 

If anyone was unable to attend please speak to the class teacher to arrange a mutually convenient time. 

 

Parentview 

We have had 17 replies.  Please visit www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  to complete the short questionnaire and give 

feedback about the school. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade and ‘Decorate an Egg’ 

Well done to everyone who took part.  The hard work, creativity and fun was clear to see. 

Please visit the school website to see photographs of bonnets and decorated eggs. 

 

Sacramental Preparation Meeting 

A reminder for all parents of children intending to receive the sacraments this year – the meeting will take place on 

Wednesday 2
nd

 May 2018 in the school hall: 

5 pm for parents of those making Reconciliation and Holy Communion and 

5.45 pm for parents of those making their Confirmation. 

It is essential that parents attend as important information and details for the days will be given. 

 

Walk to School 

Congratulations to Y3M and Y5I who were the WOW winners for March.  Badges have been given to all who  

managed to walk at least once a week during March. 

 

Attendance – Wise Up – Spring Term 2018 

Gold Certificates (97+% attendance) will be given out to 48% of our children.  All their names have gone into a draw 

to win a £10 voucher for the cinema – there are 20 of these prizes so keep your fingers crossed! 

We start our summer term with everyone having a chance to go into the next draw – just make sure that attendance is 

97% or above! 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges:  Jadyn Bond, Grace Carter, Ethan Harrison, Ajay James, Nicole-Larisa Angheluta, Kane Vaughan, 

Ayesha Jabeen 

Pink Badges: Elijah Khan, Aryan Muhammed, Oliver Stepien, Micah Smith, Leo-Riley Bodenham, Omer Ali, Paris 

Carroll, Miley Eaton, Poppy McLaren, Jehovani Mukanjila, Harmony Norberto, Daniyal Zahid, Mikaeel Afridi, 

Mustapha Barrow, Liz Tchuitcham, Holly-Mae Potter, Walid Ahmed 

Red Badges: Harrison Kelley, Finlay Lake, Olivia Lillie-Ratcliffe, Kharis Soboyede, Victoria Francisco, Ebony 

Holder, Danai Hlekisana, Scott Saa, Freya Mai, Cristiana Baidoo, Javeria Zahid, Abigail Tembo, Amari Dickenson-

Jones, Jayden Richards, Tillie-Mae Taylor, Sahar Eahea 

Green Badges: Remi Belle-Wilmot, Maisie Dainty, Darius Stan, Lilyrae Hall 

Purple Badges: Nevaeh Evans, Michelle Mukwende 
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Year One Events 

Thursday 26
th

 April, 2018 – Parent Workshop – 2 – 3.15 pm – we look forward to seeing you. 

Friday 27
th

 April, 2018 – Pirate Day – please send your child in pirate fancy dress. 

 

 

‘Wear Something Red’ for St George’s Day 

We invite the children to wear something red on Monday 23
rd

 April to mark the feast day of St George, the patron 

saint of England.  There will also be a special dinner on Monday to celebrate St George’s Day.  On the menu will be 

roast chicken, quorn roast, stuffing, fish, roast potatoes, new potatoes, cauliflower, broccoli, carrots, gravy, jam 

doughnuts, sugar doughnuts, fruit and yoghurt.  If your child currently brings in packed lunches but would like a school 

meal on Monday, please send in £2.30 in a clearly named envelope (payment required for Y3-Y6 only).  Thank you.  

 

Prayers 

Please pray for the Pollock family, past pupils of the school, who lost their father recently.  Mr Pollock was also a 

former governor of the school so we remember him and the family in our prayers. 

 

End of Summer Term 

School will close for the children on Monday 23
rd

 July, 2018 at 2pm.   

Tuesday 24
th

 July, 2018 will be a safeguarding teacher training day. 

 

 

Enjoy the sunshine this weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

R.Baker and staff 


